
Minute Meeting 24.9.18 

 

Apologies: Libby  

 

Agenda 

Letter for harvest festival 

Tom, Esme and Amelia all wrote letters regarding harvest festival. Miss Gowland has taken 

the letters and took the best bits to make one letter. 

 

Sports Council  

We have made Edith and Oliver sports Councillors. They are working with Miss White to 

plan playground games and help with playground leaders. 

 

Odd sock day 

We really enjoyed talking about Anti bullying week and watching the video. We have 

decided to have it on a Monday children wearing odd socks.We wondered if the children 

could do something nice each day like say something nice about their friend. 

 

School council awards 

Miss Gowland Spoke to us about the school council awards, we agreed that there should be 

a box in each year group with nominations forms in each class room to have set up and 

running for next term and have a school council assembly at the end of each term would 

that be ok? 

 

Look forward to feedback  

 

Albie Hankinson  (school council manager) 

 


